
I am an old guy and I think about these things. Twenty years from now would I want my grand kids to 
come to the banks of the Columbia and look at a huge industrial complex belching filth into the world 
and saying, "My grandpa helped get this thing here."? With respect for the good work you do, I think 
that's a question you ought to be asking yourselves.  Please say no to Pembina. 
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